
October 32, 1952

I am sorry that there was no second Photo Conference 
this year at Aspen» If for no other reason than It would have 
been wonderful to talk to you again. I am writing for some 
help towards a second oonferenoe. There has been so little 
Information reaching the publlo on last year's oonferenoe that 
some evidence of Interest Is desperately needed to assure the 
backers that we really want another conference.

Since MODERN PHOTOGRAPHY has again put off printing 
Beaumont’s report» this time to May or so of 1953» I suggest 
that a report be prepared by the combined efforts of the panel 
members» to be published In the January Issue of XPERT0R8.

If we all write briefly what the Conference means to each 
of us a year later» we can cover the important points and Issues 
especially those that seem Important now that the effects of the 
high altitude have disappeared.

The ao-oalled "editorial staff" of APERTURE can write an 
Introductory paragraph Including time, place» names of panel 
members and the concept of the Aspen Institute of Humanistic 
Studies•

The fourth Issue of APERTURE comes out in January; so It 
would be downright wonderful If the reports could get here by 
December 1, 1953. Three hundred words from each member will 
load the available space.

I extend my thanks In advance and with all best wishes»
Sincerely yours.

135 Jackson Street 
San Francisco


